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FOURTH MEETING OF THE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE OF THE AGREEMENT ON THE CONSERVATION OF AFRICAN-EURASIAN MIGRATORY WATERBIRDS (AEWA)

12-13 MAY 2003, Tashkent, Uzbekistan


DRAFT AEWA BROCHURE ON

CONTROL OF NON-NATIVE SPECIES

INTRODUCTION

One of the 33 projects listed in the International Implementation Priorities 2000-2004 was the development of a Guideline on Avoidance of Introduction of Non-native Migratory Waterbirds Species. This project foresaw not only in drafting the guideline mentioned-before but also in preparing a brochure for wide circulation to owners of captive waterbird collections.

The Guideline was adopted by the Meeting of the Parties at it second session, which took place from 25-27 September 2002 in Bonn, Germany. The draft Brochure “Control of Non-native Species” was not submitted for approval to the MOP2 and became only available early 2003.

PROPOSAL OF THE SECRETARIAT

The Secretariat proposes that the Technical Committee will review the information given in the draft brochure, as attached hereto. It has to be taken into account that the target group will be owners of captive waterbird collection. 
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